
Please join us for a...

Service of Remembrance 
honoring the memory of your loved one

Wednesday, June 26, 2019
5:00 pm

The Kemper Center
6501 3rd Avenue, Kenosha, WI

Please share this invitation with other family members
and friends who may wish to attend this tribute.

Please RVSP to 262.652.4482 x1211 or
jennifer.sytkowski@hospicealliance.org by Friday, June 21st

If you’ve lost a loved one and would like to be part of the service, please note the following:
Send Family Photos
During our Remembrance Service, we will feature a slide presentation of family pictures. You are welcome
to share up to three photos - and we hope you do.
Honor Our Veterans
If your loved one was a veteran, please share with us the branch of service.
To help us prepare for the Remembrance Service, please communicate information listed above via e-mail
to: jennifer.sytkowski@hospicealliance.org and/or via phone at: 262.652.4482 ext. 1211 by Friday, June 21st.

Our memorial Brick Dedication includes commerative bricks purchased within the last year.
New brick orders must be received by Friday, May 24th to be placed for this year’s dedication.
For information about purchasing a brick, please contact Megan at 262.652.4482 ext. 1253.

By submitting your photos,
you grant permission for inclusion
in a slide show for public viewing.


